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Thank you, Mr. President. 

The Kyrgyz Republic welcomes the delegation of Cambodia, appreciates the engagement in the UPR process, as well as the developments made since the last UPR Review. 

We recommend:
1. continue cooperation with UN bodies and mechanisms of the Human Rights Council;
2. effectively implement the Pentagonal Strategy, focusing on growth, employment, equity, efficiency and sustainability;
3. continue emphasizing investment in gender equality, women's rights protection, accountability mechanisms, and economic empowerment. 

We wish Cambodia success in this Fourth UPR cycle.

I thank you! 
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